
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
29 July, 2004 
 

Timco TCB 
849 NW State Road 45 
Newberry, FL 32669. 
 
Ref:  FCC ID:  BBO19DX   
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
With regard to the sample of  CB radio bearing FCC ID BBO19DX submitted for testing 
on 25 June, 2004,  the PLL integrated circuit used in this radio at the time of its initial 
grant has been discontinued by the manufacturer and is no longer available.  
 
Cobra Electronics Corporation is requesting a Class II Permissive Change to allow the 
use of a new integrated circuit in the frequency control PLL circuit.  The replacement 
PLL device is a current part from Sanyo and readily available. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Robert Mudra 
        Engineering Manager 


